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PPL to Continue Hunting Restrictions at
Holtwood Preserve
PPL Generation

Hunting restrictions around the Holtwood hydroelectric plant will continue, due to ongoing construction work.

The restrictions will be in place for the duration of the 2012-13 hunting season.

“For public safety reasons, we have decided to restrict hunting around our Holtwood facility,” said John M.
Levitski, PPL’s regional community relations director for the Lancaster area. “We apologize for any
inconvenience to our neighbors and visitors. We would also like to thank the Pennsylvania Game Commission
and the hunters in our community for their support and understanding.”

PPL Corporation, headquartered in Allentown, Pa., owns or controls about 19,000 megawatts of generating
capacity in the United States, sells energy in key U.S. markets, and delivers electricity and natural gas to about
10 million customers in the United States and the United Kingdom. More information is available at
www.pplweb.com.

For further information: John M. Levitski, 717-560-2533
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